@

US. Department Alrports Dlvish Fort Worth, Texas 76193
of Transportation s,;ﬂfhmmegfm ort Worth, Texas
Federal Aviation Arkansas, Louislana,

Administration ?xgﬁwm. Oklahoma,

September 18, 2007

Mr. James R. Carpenter

Colorado Riverland Ranch Airport

925-B South Capital of Texas Highways, Suite 115
Austin, Texas 78746

Dear Mr. Carpenter:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has conducted an Aeronautical Study
(2007-ASW-751-NRA) for the establishment of the Colorado Riverland Ranch Airport

near Blgin, Texas. It was determined that the airport would not be objectionable from an
airspace utilization standpoint.

We recommend you contact the Fort Worth Flight Procedures Office (Mr. Al Mastello)

2 years prior to needing instrument approach procedure to assure a place in the queue for
development.

Please complete the enclosed FAA Form 5010-5 and return to us as soon as possible. This
will allow us to obtain a location identifier for the heliport. It is only by the completion of
this form do we register your facility.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (817) 222-5614.

Sincerely,

Ben Guttery
Senior Program Manager
Texas Airports Development Office

Enclosure (5010)
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